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Scott Knightly of EnviroVantage is to be appointed as the board chair of the Associated Builders and
Contractors (ABC) NH/VT chapter.
Knightly, who is owner and president of EnviroVantage, was elected 1st vice chair in January, 2010.
In his newly appointed position, he will be responsible for supporting the efforts of ABC through his
work with the president and other key members of the organization. 
"I am honored to accept this position and look forward to working together as a team to bring new
and exciting things to the association this year" said Knightly. "We're hoping to make 2011 a big
success!"
 The ABC Annual Meeting took plac January 27th at the Bedford Village Inn. The event featured
recognition of current leadership, as well as introduced the slate of officers and directors for 2011.
EnviroVantage is a two time winner of Business of the Year and New England's most trusted
Environmental & Specialty Contractor providing services such as the removal of lead, asbestos and
mold, demolition, disaster recovery, surface preparation and cleaning and more. For further
information visit www.envirovantage.com.
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